State of Wisconsin

CORRESPONDENCE/MEMORANDITM

DATE: May 23, 2017 FILE REF: BRRTS#03-10-554767
TO: Kautzer R&R file
FROM: Gina Keenan
SUBJECT: Pathway to closure
On May 4, 2017, the environmental work completed at this site to date was presented to the closure
committee. Issues at this site include the financial limitations of this site under PECFA (this site is
capped at $190,000), the sunset date of PECFA and the depth and degree of contamination at this site.
Based on the data presented, the Closure Committee provided the following pathway to closure:

1. Install two geoprobes to define groundwater contamination to the east of the site (upgradient

direction)-east of Pelsdorf road.
2. Abandon PW-1 and PW-2.

Conduct 2 years of semi-annual groundwater sampling from MW-1, MW-2, MW-3 and MW-6
4. Submit closure request.
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